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A regular mooting of 
th Lillian Chapter Ncj. 
6 I 4 . ,0 ES was' held . Tues
day evening* December 
Jf* at the Masonic hallo

In spite of the 
roads and blizzard 
conditions prevailing* 
a large crowd was p r e 
sent c
Worthy Matron* 

Eloise Weydemeyer pre
sided* a regular busi
ness session was held. 
Discussions and plans 
were completed for the 
Christmas party and 
program.,. Tlais will be 
held at the next reg
ular meeting December 
18„ It was decided 
that all Masons and. 
their wives and East— 
orn Stars and their 
husbands would be 
guests at this party. 
Corrections and in
structions woro givon 
by Arv be Voorhoes ,

A " n h was served 
of cake* hot sauceP 
anc. cuffef * by the 
committee* * Argyle 
Voorlfecs * Myr c Ar arena 
and Eloise Weydemeyer,

The tables were de
corated with cedar 
sprays* pine cones* 
and winter flowers,

American Legion 
Plans Party

The American Legion 
Auxiliary met Wednes -. 
day night* i>30 0 5o
Reports were given 

on the proceeds from 
the carnival and 
dune e . ; ; .
Plans wore, made with 

the Legion for the 
Christmas party Dec, 
19, for - the children- 
from 7:30-8;30 pm. All 
Veterans children are. 
invited and each child 
is ashed to bring x— 
change gifts and write 
cn the gift if it is 
for a boy or a flrl, 
Santa will be there 
with treats and the 
older people will play 
cards starting at 9 
pm.

Plans were also made 
for the Christmas bas
kets for the needy.

SEASON'S
GREETINGS

FROM THE
EVLPtLEEN

Mrs. Elsie Frost and 
Lynn entertained a 
family group and 
friends at their'home 
on Sunday, Dec. 2„ The 
group included Mr. and 
Mrs o LeeRoy Frost;
Michele, Paula, Greg, 
and Bobby; Mr. and Mrs. 
Frank'Frost, Ann Marie 
Steve, and Angela; Mr, 
and Mrs. Stanley Han
son, Ronnie, Suzie, 
.Carrie Lee, and Jimmy; 
Howard Hanson, Lorn® 
Johnson, Glenna Erick
son, Mary Frost, Bob 
St, Peter and Jommy, 
Mrs. Elsie Frost and 
Lynn.
Slide pictures of 

Glacier Park* Banff* 
Alberta, and the Cal
gary Stampede were
shown, beside various 
family and other group 
pictures 0
Sandwiches, cookies, 

and coffee was served' 
following the pictures,

Dickson's Have 
Accident
Mr, and Mrs, Rt Ci 

Dickson and Elmer 
Fames of Poison were 
on their way to Eureka 
to have Thanksgiving 
dinner with Mr0 and 
Mrs, Dubne Holder 
when their car skidded 
on the ice and over
turned, The accident'- 
occurred approximately 
three miles east, of 
Whitefish, Mrs, Hol
der's uncle, Mr a Dick
son and father, Mr« 
James were shaken up 
but . not injured, how
ever, the car which 
was owned by Mr, James 
was a total loss.
Mrs, R 0 C. Dickson, 

Mrs, . Duane Holder's 
aunt, has been dismis- 
sid from the Whitefish 
Memorial Hospital and 
Is now roeexiporating 
at her home in Poison.

Anderson's
NEW AND SECOND HAND 

STORE
WISHES

YOU
A
VERY

MERRY
CHRISTMAS;

Stevens Haul . 
Tree's To Regina• Jack, Jackie and 
Billie Stevens" left 
Thursday • tfov* 30 for Regina,"' Saak,
with a load of Christ
mas trees, after leav
ing the trees at 
Regina they met their 
cousins, L.L.Loyd and 
son Jack of Moose Law, 
where they spent the 
night with relatives. 
The following day they 
traveled to Raymonds 
Station which is about 
fifty miles from the 
North Dakota Bordnr 
and spent the- night 
with Mr, and Mrs. 
Walter Carpenter for
merly of Eureka,

Jack, Jackie and B1U. 
returned home to Eur
eka on Monday evening 
Dec. 3,

•tot*

Public Speaking 
Has* Debate
A debate was given 

in the public'speaking 
class Tuesday, Dec,
The subject for debate 
was; Resolved That 
all high school sub
jects should be elec
tive. Those on the 
affirmative team were 
Sharoh Borup amd 
Sharon Douglas. Those 
.on the negative team 
were Jess Waters and 
Betty Cheevers* Mr, 
Boslaugh, LCHS princi
pal, 'judged the debate 
and decided that the 
negative team had.- put 
up the .best .argument.

Duck Season in Lin
coln County will 
close on Dec, 19> 
This will end the 
waterfowl season for 
1956.

WELCOME 
TO EUREKA, 
FERNIE


